Wiota Sanitary District
October 24, 2022

A meeting of the Wiota Sanitary District was held on October 24, 2022 at the Wiota Town Hall. The meeting
was called to order at 6:20 p.m. Present were Brian Larson, Grant Benson and Laurie Monson. Also present:
Jeff Monson, Water Operator, and Jim Winn, property owner in WSD.

Clerk, Laurie Monson, stated the agenda was posted at the Wiota Town Hall, the Park Board and Well #1.

A motion was made by Monson, second by Benson to approve the agenda. Voice vote. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Benson, second by Monson to approve the minutes from the October 10, 2022 meeting.
Voice vote. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Larson, second by Benson to approve the Johnson Block Contract for the 2022 PSC
report for $2,775.00. Voice vote. Motion carried.

A motion to convene to closed session was made by Monson, second by Benton. Roll call vote, all voted yes.
A motion was made by Monson, second by Benson to return to open session. Voice vote, motion carried.

A motion was made by Monson, second by Benson to purchase a 120 x 120’ lot for $15,000 for Well #3.
Larson abstained. Voice vote, motion carried.

Next meeting date: TBD.

A motion was made by Monson, second by Benson to adjourn the meeting at 6:53 p.m. Voice vote. Motion
carried.

Laurie Monson
Clerk



